
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in absolute disgust at the news that we may have a law passed to drug children as 
young as three years old!  
Children do not need to be drugged to prevent mental disorders - this is a falsehood and a crime 
against human rights.  
Please take this as my complete and utter disagreement against this law being passed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charlotte Thorpe 


